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21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear New Hampshire Department of Energy,

. . Please let me know if anythlng else needs to be . done to fac111tate the natural gas
application/license closure.

I can be reached at the phone number and email address below should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Walter Moore

President and CEO

(410) 430-9520
wmoore(@appienergy.com
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